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Comments: Hello,

 

Thank you for organizing the Upper Wenatchee Project. It will be great to maintain the forest better in that area

since the fires have been a major issue. It is also great to hear that the erosion and health of the river will be

taking into account. During the meeting, recreation was not addressed. I am concerned that this project will affect

the motorcycle trails in the area. Mad River is home to some of the best enduro trails in the PNW. Can you

please comment on how the project will affect the trails?  Is there an opportunity to incorporate trail work and

bridge repairs into this project?  This could potentially be a great way to team up with local motorcycle

organizations. Many riders want to be good stewards of the land and would enjoy the opportunity to help. 

 

Thank you


